
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL – RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
Dorian Dodson 
Cabinet Secretary 
Children, Youth and Families Services 
P.O. Box 5610 
Santa Fe, New Mexico  87502 
 
Dear Secretary Dodson: 
 
The Administration for Children and Families (ACF) conducted a title IV-E eligibility review of 
New Mexico Children, Youth and Families Department (CYFD) from June 26 to June 30, 2006.  
In the second paragraph of our recent letter dated January 8, 2007, the figure should read $2,761 
[$11,887 - $9,126] instead of $2,271.  This typographical error does not affect the disallowance. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Janis Brown, Child Welfare Program Specialist, 
at 214-767-1875 or Ron Gardner, Financial Operations Specialist, at 214-767-8465. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Susan Orr, Ph.D. 
Associate Commissioner 
Children’s Bureau  

 
cc: 
 Danny Sandoval, CYFD, Deputy Cabinet Secretary 
 Angela Adams, CYFD, Protective Services Director 
 Joseph Bock; Deputy Associate Commissioner; Children’s Bureau; Washington, D.C. 
 Paul Kirisitz, Implementation Division Manager, Children’s Bureau; Washington, D.C. 
 June Lloyd, Regional Program Manager; Dallas, TX 
 Ray Bishop, Regional Supervisory Grants Officer; Dallas, TX 
 


